Dear Friend,

Give thanks in everything. 1 Thessalonians 5:18 (CSB)

Thank you so much for your generous support of the almost 2,800 retired ministers and widows you bless so faithfully. The Lord is using your gift to show our recipients that his faithful love truly endures forever!

Ken and Lavonne Winter served together for 27 years in churches in Florida and Virginia. Ken also served as the vice president of mobilization at the International Mission Board for many years. After spending almost all of their retirement savings on Ken's treatments before his death, Lavonne reached out to Mission:Dignity® for help and shared her story with us.

Lavonne wrote, "Each month when the check arrives, it is like a warm embrace and a source of encouragement from the Father's heart. When God took Ken home in March, I didn't know what I would do, and I am so thankful for those who connected me with you and for the swift and loving way you responded to me. It truly is a picture of the body of Christ, and I am reminded that He is faithful to take care of all His children."

It is our greatest honor to serve those who have faithfully served the Lord and are now in need. Each recipient receives between \$275 and \$750 per month, depending on their years of service and level of need.

Remember that 100% of your gift goes directly to assist these faithful servants.

Many Blessings,

Chad Vandiver

Manager, Recipient Relations

Mission:Dignity